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June 18, 2013 

  
Shannon P. Murphy 

Providence Mining, LLC 

100 W. Bennett Ave. 

P.O. Box 661 

Cripple Creek, CO  80813 

 

Re: Providence Mine, Permit No. M-2012-052,  

 Receipt of Objection to 110d Designated Limited Impact Permit Application 

 

Mr. Murphy: 

 

On June 18, 2013 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the attached 

objection from the Teller County Community Development Services, indicating a copy of your 110d 

Designated Limited Impact Reclamation Permit application (Application) for the Providence Mine located 

in Teller County had not been received by the County Clerk and Recorder.  Please contact the Teller County 

Clerk and Recorder and confirm their receipt of your Application implied by the inclusion of the copy of the 

receipt No. 036093 from the Teller County Clerk and Recorder provided in the Application the Division 

received on June 5, 2013.  If the June 4, 2013 receipt of the Application cannot be confirmed to the 

satisfaction of the Division, the Division will have to determine that the Application received on June 5, 

2013 was in fact incomplete.  If that is the case, you will need to submit a copy of the Application to the 

Teller County Clerk and Recorder and provide a new copy of the Application to the Division with a valid 

signature from the County Clerk on page 7 of your Application before the Division can consider the 

Application filed and complete. Please note if the Division determines the Application received June 5, 2013 

was incomplete, the public notices to be published in the local paper and sent to adjacent landowners will 

need to be republished and re-sent after the Division determines the Application is complete and filed. 

 

Please respond by June 28, 2013. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Tony Waldron, DRMS (w/o encl.) 

 Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS (w/o encl.) 

 DRMS file (w/o encl.) 

 Teller County Community Development Services (w/o encl.) 


